
September 27th, 1923,

Dear Mr, Sladen:-

v.ith further reference to your 
letter of September 20th re Charles V, Wvld nt
fLtrh^8,,raqu6,t 1 haT° «•wg-g.-firiîtia talk with him,

_ , . . ,T^8re 'is no fund available here but
, -la.-e advised him to write Viscount Coke, his old 
company commander, ana ask whether he cannot get an 
advance from the Scots Guards fund. I shall advise 
you later of the result.

Yours faithfully

Wilfrid Bovey

A. F. Sladen, Esq.,C.M.G., 
Government House,
Ottawa,


